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Ethos Statement “l am committed to setting myself smart goals”

Summer 2 Diary Dates
Please find below a list of events that will be taking place

during this term;

21.06.2022 Year 1 Trip to Yorkshire Wildlife Farm
21.06.2022 Singing at Pudsey Town Hall
01.07.2022 Year 2 Library Visit

last week’s attendance report for

ATTENDANCE

If your child is going to be absent from school then please text
this number 07891274260. Please note that this phone will not
be answered for phone calls. This is

Attendance

06.07.2022 Sports Day the week ending 13 May 2022:

08.07.2022 Race for Love (Sponsored Run) Rec A 95.5% Rec B 90.6% Ma“ers

11.07.2022 BOW Nursery Trip to Tropical World 13 92% b  97.5% Every student. Every day.

14.07.2022 EOW Nursery Trip to Tropical World o .

25.07.2022 Training Day 2a  89.7% 2b 90%

26.07.2022 Training Day 3a  93.8% 3b 98.7%

27.07.2022 School Closed for Summer 4a  96.5% 4b  96.4% Total School: 94.8%
5a 97% 5b 93.8%

WE ARE BACK ON 5 SEPTEMBER 2022 6a 98.3% 6b  99% 6c 96.3%

Reception Trip to Hesketh Farm

Last Friday, Reception had a fantastic trip to Hesketh Farm. We had an
amazing day doing so many different activities; making up milk and feeding
the lambs, collecting eggs, holding baby chicks, holding, stroking and
brushing guinea pigs, feeding donkeys and goats, going on a tractor trailer
ride, going on a paddock walk to see more animals and playing outside and
in on the farm themed equipment. It was a busy day but we all had such
fun!

Reception also really enjoyed a talk from Dave from d:side - an organisation
which encourages positive and healthy lifestyles. He spoke to us about
different feelings and emotions (what makes us happy, sad, worried, cross),
taking care of our bodies (brushing our teeth, eating healthy foods and
exercising) and how to be safe around medicines. Dave even got us active in
the classroom - running and jumping on the spot! The children all enjoyed
the talk, answered the questions maturely and joined in with the exercising
enthusiastically!

Local Charity Support
We are looking for our next local charity to support! In
September we will begin again raising money for our;
international charity, Love the One; our national
charities, Comic Relief and Children in need; and a new,
local charity picked by our school council. If you know of
a local charity to Bramley, Pudsey or wider Leeds that
could use our support, please get in touch to the Year 6
email: year6@parkspringprimary.co.uk. School Council
will decide with the help of all

pupils who to support before the

end of term, so please get in Cﬁ

touch before the end of June!
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Sponsored Run for Love the One

We are having a Race for Love on Friday

8" July. This will be our last fundraising
opportunity to raise money to sponsor our

children in India. The children will run and walk 3 times
around our school field. If they bring in £1 they can wear
their own sports wear (it doesn't have
. to be PE kit) and there will be sponsor
"< (- forms available if any friends or

relatives want to sponsor them.

Absence Reporting—Please remember to report your child’s
absence to the school office via telephone or via text message to
07891 274 260
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Warmer Weather

Please ensure your child a suitably -
dressed for the ever changing weather
conditions.

Please apply sun cream

before school as we will not be able
to apply this for children. Please
ensure your child has a sun

hat. ﬁ




OUR 2022 SPORTS DAY

Year 6 Bikeability

A few weeks ago some of the children in Year 6 have
been lucky enough to complete their level 1
Bikeability training and some managed to complete
their level 2.

The children represented Park Spring in a great way
and all showed maturity when going out on the road.

Year 2 D:Side Visit

Year 2 have had another busy week. We have been
learning about the continents and the oceans of the
world and talking about the different places we have
visited. We are looking forward to learning more about
the country Australia and seeing how similar /different it
is to the UK.

We had a special visitor come to talk to us from D- Side
who talked to us all about our bodies and how to be
healthy and keep safe when taking medicines.




